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Presented to the Synod of Province III on May 2, 2022

Resolved, That the Synod of Province III, meeting in Martinsburg, West Virginia, on May 2, 2022, gives thanks for the faithful service (which is now coming to an end) of the following individuals to Province III:

	The Rt. Rev. W. Michie Klusmeyer, President (2015 – 2022) - WV
	Mr. Bob Kilp, Secretary (2018 – 2022) – CPA
	Mr. Russell V. Randle, Lay Representative to Executive Council – (2015 – 2022) – VA

and be it further

Resolved, That this Synod also gives thanks for the ongoing ministries of our Coordinators and our Province III Coordinator:

	Altar Guild – Coordinator: Ms. Sharon Stewart Nachman (VA)
		Christian Formation & Youth Ministry Coordinators:
	     Ms. Joanne Fisher (Easton) & Mrs. Kate Riley (MD)
	Ecumenical Affairs – Coordinator: the Rev. John Downey (PA)
	Episcopal Church Women – Coordinator: Ms. Nancy Sands (SVA)
	Environmental Stewardship – Coordinator: Mr. Steven Jones (DE)
	Justice & Peace Ministry – Coordinator: the Rev. Linda Watkins (CPA)
	Opioid Task Force – Mr. Karl Colder (WVA)) & the Rev. Dina van Klaveren (MD)
	Province III Coordinator: the Rev. Dr. Pamela D.H. Cochran (MD)
	United Thank Offering – Coordinator: Ms. Mathy Milling Downing (WA)
	Vocations Ministry -- Coordinator: Mr. John Pumphrey (DE)


Submitted by the Resolutions Committee:

The Rev. Deacon Barbara Ambrose, Deputy, Virginia
Mr. Christopher Hart, Deputy, Pennsylvania
The Rev. Nathaniel Pierce, Vice President, Province III
Mr. Russell Randle, Deputy. Virginia
The Rt. Rev. Audrey Scanlan, Bishop, Central Pennsylvania
Mr. Eddie Vance, Deputy, Easton	

